
November 2023 

Dear customers 

Tomishiro Products Co., Ltd. 

〒870-0268 3684 Madokoro, 

Oita City, Oita Prefecture 

TEL: 097-592-6688  

FAX: 097-592-6699 

 

Information on year-end and New Year holidays 

 

Dear everyone, 

 

We wish you all the best in your health. And thank you very much 

for your patronage.  

We will be closed as follows for the year-end and New Year holidays. 

During the period, we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and 

ask for your understanding. 

We sincerely thank you for your patronage this year, and we look 

forward to your continued patronage next year. 

 

Notice 1. Closing period 

December 30, 2023 - January 3, 2024 

Notice 2. About your order 

Please send by 12:00 on December 29, 2023. 

We will resume business as usual from January 4, 2024.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 


